HOOGHLY MOHSIN COLLEGE
NOTICE

No. 108/2023 DATE: 08/06/2023

In continuation of the previous notice No. 98/2023 dated 27.5.23 in relation to the
creation of ABC ID, it is further asked to all students (both UG and PG) to fill up the Google
form carefully(the link is given below). While filling up the Google form you are also asked
to follow the below mentioned points:

1. Write your name as mentioned in the AADHAR Card.
2. Write your Date of birth as mentioned in the AADHAR Card.

3. Preferably give the mobile number (10 digits) linked to your AADHAR Card. If you don’t
have a mobile number linked to your AADHAR Card, please provide a valid and working
mobile number (10 digits).

4. Write your Registration number and University Roll number correctly and at the
appropriate field.

5. Those who have already created their ABC ID, write the same in the appropriate place.

Upon receiving your submission, the information will be sent to the University of
Burdwan. The University will create the ABC ID for those students who have failed to create
the same by their own.

Link of the Google Form: https://forms.gle/FmrupDQbzPZdJJNY7

Last Date of submission of the google form: 14/06/2023.
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Nodal Officer
Hooghly Mohsin College NAD-ABC Cell
Countersigned (Digilocker)

Principal
Hooghly Mohsin College



